
 
 

SLEEP DISORDERS SERVICES ACCREDITATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Summary of the 16th Meeting, 18 November 2022 

 

Opening & 
welcome 

Welcome and introductory remarks from the Chair 

Committee 
Member & 
Reports 

Phillips on-going recalls was discussed. Facilities are expected to 
comply with the advice issued by the TGA in relation to the recall. 

Introduction of new technologies. Facilities must ensure that 
equipment is listed on the ARTG as a medical device and must 
indicate that the equipment is suitable for use.  

Stakeholder 
engagement 

It was noted that there is potential to interact more with the 
private health insurers. 

NATA had a presentation and a booth at this years Sleep 
DownUnder conference.  This was a great opportunity to raise 
NATA’s profile and interact with many of our stakeholders. 

New ISO 15189 The International Standard ISO 15189 has been reviewed. This 
is the Standard on which the ASA Standard has been based.  
The ASA will look at whether the new ISO format will be 
adopted. 

Next meeting The next meeting is planned for November 2023. 

 


